
From: Alyssa Hughes
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo river
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 10:40:49 PM

Please, I am requesting that the C&H hog facility be denied a permit.  Such a large operation

should never have been placed so near Arkansas' crown jewel the Buffalo National River.   
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